
CENTRAL PLATTE VALLEY METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 

NOTICE OF 2024 MEETINGS 

 
 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors (the “Board”) of the Central 

Platte Valley Metropolitan District (the “District”) City and County of Denver,  State of 

Colorado, will hold their regular meetings the first Tuesday of every month at 9:00 a.m., by 

video conference or telephone conference, the notice of which shall include the method or 

procedure, including the conference number, link, passcode, or other necessary information to 

allow members of the public to attend, for the purpose of conducting such business as may come 

before the Board. 

 

 The meeting is open to the public. 

 

    BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

        CENTRAL PLATTE VALLEY  

METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 

 

    _________________________________________ 

    By:  /s/ MILLER LAW, pllc 
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